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My dear Sir: 

In reply to your letter addressed 

to the Secretary of The Franklin Institute, 

under date of February 26th last, I beg to say 

that the lecture delivered by Dr. Jan Schilt 

was not published in the Journal and we there­

fore have no reprint to send to you. 

Very truly, 

Assistant Editor. 

JF:MWC 


